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ATTENTION USW 1005 RETIREE’S

Pension Payments

Morneau Shepell may be sending out Notice of deposit to you that
the amount that gets deposited into your bank account is changing.

There is no change to the Gross amount of Pension that you receive.

If the net amount changes you will receive a notice in the mail.

This is a result of a change in the amount of taxes on your pension.
Therefore, if you do not get a notice, your net pension is the same.

If you have any questions call Local 1005 at 905-547-1417

Issued Jan 31,2020



